Webber's Weekly



NEWSLETTER

Message from Mrs Barnett

Dear Families,

I hope that you all are well.

It has been another busy week in school, and we have been making plans both for the term ahead and looking forward to September.

Exciting preparations are underway for the Year 6 Enterprise, and Mrs Bailey and I will be sharing more details with families shortly. We are also working closely with the children to enhance the activities available during break and lunchtimes, ensuring that all pupils can safely and easily access the activities they enjoy. Additionally, after listening carefully to both parental and pupil feedback, we are currently exploring the possibility of introducing sports coaches as part of our PE curriculum from September, as well as offering a range of after-school sports clubs. I will keep you updated as these plans develop.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your patience and understanding when plans for activities have had to change at short notice. At the moment, I am responding to situations as they arise while I familiarise myself with existing bookings and arrangements. From September, we aim to have a carefully planned schedule of events for the year ahead and I will have a clearer knowledge and understanding of these, which will hopefully minimise the need for any amendments.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,

Mrs Barnett





Teaching Structures for September 2005





We are excited to share that the teaching structures for September 2025 will be shared with families next week, ahead of our upcoming Move Up days in July. Careful thought and consideration has gone into these plans, and we are very much looking forward to the year ahead.

We are looking forward to sharing some Class news and learning in this section soon!

Watch this space...

Dates:

New Reception Intake Visit - Tuesday June 17thCricket - Tuesday June 17th
Class 1 swimming - June 19th

